Beydler, Van
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Subject: 4th Quarter Allocations

Due to several SWCDs being effected by COVID-19, the Soil and Water Conservation Program has decided to send each
SWCD their fourth quarter allocation in early April. We ask that you submit your quarterly report for third quarter as
soon as you have access to MOSWIMS. If you have questions the district coordinators are currently teleworking and are
available to answer questions regarding the financial tracking system. Take care and stay safe.

Thanks,

Soil and Water Conservation Program



